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Rico Spugnardi, PE

Business Development Engineer
Portland Water District

225 Douglass Street

PO Box 3553

Portland, Maine 04104-3553

Request for Technical Review
Storm Drain Installation, Newbury Street and Hancock Street
Seaport Lofts, Portland, Maine

Dear Rico,

As requested by David Margolis — Pineo, we request your review of a proposed storm drain to
be installed in Newbury Street and Hancock Street. As depicted on the proposed plans, this
storm drain will serve as the storm outfall from Seaport Lofts, a condominium project across
Newbury Street from The Bay House. We have received our ability to serve letter from the
District, however, David requests your review of this design given the proximity of the storm
drain to existing water mains,

If you have any questions please contact our design engineer, Steven Groves at 200- 2064,
Sincerely,
SEBAGO TECHNICS, Inc.

William T. Conway, RLA ED-AP
Vice President, Landscap nitecture
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Enc.

Cc: David Margolis - Pineo




